
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

In nursery, we have been very busy reading stories, singing 
songs and rhymes and listening out for sounds in our           
environment. These are all really important foundations for 
early reading. I have recorded a video https://www.youtube.com/

watch?v=_GW66xvgZgw  explaining what phonics and early reading 
looks like in our nursery setting, there are also some tips for 
games that you can pay at home. The presentation and video 
are all saved on our nursery page on our website. 
 

We can not stress how important it is that children are read 
to as much as possible, please watch this video https://

schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/3HVie6Ca/Slf2idpF (link valid until 
10/10/21) with some tips when reading to your child.  
 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support,  
 

Mrs Kavanagh-Byrne  

EYFS leader  
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